
Happy Friday ACS Families and Friends!!! 
 

We truly had a blessed first week of school!!! Our teachers 
and students are excited to be back and so much learning is 

already happening!!! 
 

Here's what's happening at Alameda Christian School: 
 

 
Morning Drop Off Time Change 
The non-extended care drop off time has been changed from 8:10 
am to 8:00 am! If you child is not attending Morning Extended 
Care, you may now drop off as early as 8:00 am. The side gate will 
be open at this time! We hope this will make the hours change an 
easier transition for everyone! 
 
Recess Supervision Volunteers 
We are still in need of parent volunteers for the Monday afternoon 
lunch recesses (12:10 pm-12:50 pm). If your available during this 
time, please feel free to call or email with the weeks that work best 
for you and we'll get you signed up! And remember, this will count 
towards your parent volunteer hours. 
 
Chapel Giving Free Dress 
We are continuing our tradition of Chapel Giving! Every month, 
we choose a different charity or cause to donate to and every 
Friday students bring in a $1 offering as their contribution. 
Students who bring in a $1 offering can dress in free dress for the 
day. 
 
Student Contact/Health Forms 
If you have not had a chance to return your child's updated 
contact and health information, please do so as soon possible so 



that we may update our records and teachers. We want to make 
sure your child is safe throughout the school day so we need these 
to stay abreast on any changes to this information. If you need 
another copy of the forms, please contact the office. 
 
Principal Deeshe's Hours 
As you all may know, I am a teaching principal (team teacher for 
3rd grade). Here are my hours in the event you need to reach me. I 
am available through email at any time. 
Classroom: 8:30am-11:30am 
Office: 7:30 am-8:00am/11:30am-4:00pm 
Our Administrative Assistant, Naomi, is in the office from 8:30 
am-12:30 pm. 
 
Caution Tape on Front Lawn 
You may have noticed a large area of our front lawn is cordoned 
off with yellow caution tape. This area has some large holes in the 
soil that are potentially dangerous for students. We are in the 
process of getting these fixed. In the meantime, please encourage 
students to run and play on the opposite side of the lawn to 
prevent any trips and injuries. 
 
Reminders: 
1. NO SCHOOL ON MONDAY - In observance of the Labor 
Day Holiday! Have a FUN & SAFE 3-day weekend! 
2. Students will be coming home with a Hot Lunch order form this 
afternoon (for the month of September). This form is due to the 
office on Tuesday, September 4. The first day of Hot Lunch 
is Thursday, September 6 so please have these turned in on time. 
	


